
From: Tania Roeser
To: Redistricting
Subject: Map NDC-201
Date: Friday, November 5, 2021 11:11:59 AM

EXTERNAL EMAIL: If unknown sender, do not click links/attachments.
Hello, I am writing to say that I am in support of draft map NDC-201.
 
Thank you.
 
Tania Roeser
Finance Manager |  VSP Global - Network Pillar
3333 Quality Drive, Rancho Cordova, CA 95670
C: 916.402.7581  |  http://secure-
web.cisco.com/1CkC5YZukhfg1ErKoGfCqT6QiOxDABZzdVVM7wsYV1xsKjatrMk_jPR7izGFLQ8j3Tljmm
AMAJbNlCchhsiqeVWncyFCPZJMWcdmQW6ozIYTGgZbz0aaSutVfTrn_TeW__dDPUqtAg_B3JN0SWm
WhorTIekUOEvX-
0m6JeIeQ8LSBivo8ArnTWpHNzAZOnyd6h18pQwxmQHok9uldpglkJRexZ6ol0dPdilsle4sDh6OjD9NKIH4
qe2lNmNOOpr7FXIjkWOo2EaNVAcBqjDs1XvlVCir5VEuOYkhYnmohhPABgEtvtho6U-
q0FBnMHJvE/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.vspglobal.com
 
 
NOTICE: This message is intended only for the individual to whom it is addressed and may
contain information that is confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, or
the employee or person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify the sender and destroy or delete this
communication immediately.

mailto:TaniRo@VSP.com
mailto:Redistricting@saccounty.net

